

BEARWOOD Primary and Nursery School

Headteacher Mrs Laura Bennett Deputy Headteacher Mrs Sally Wall Bearwood Primary and Nursery School Barons Road Bearwood Bournemouth BH11 9UN

Phone: 01202 590703 Fax: 01202 590703

email: school@bearwood.poole.sch.uk Web: www.bearwood.poole.sch.uk

Learning, Enjoying & Succeeding Together

21st of January 2021,

Dear Parents and Carers,

As a school with your child's education at the heart of everything we do, we are always trying to ensure that they have continuity of learning, especially during these difficult times.

We will continue to follow our policies in place to maintain a safe learning environment. However, in the unfortunate event that we would have to close one of our class bubbles, due to a close contact positive COVID-19 case, your child will be required to access their learning from home.

In order to determine the needs of your child to enable a successful home learning, we would like to understand the following:

- Do you require the loan of a digital device?
- Do you have an internet connection that can be used for this purpose?

Please can you inform us if you need any of the above items by contacting the school email address: school@bearwood.poole.sch.uk. In the event of needing to close a bubble we will be able to ensure that you have the necessary equipment to access learning and will have this ready and waiting for collection.

Yours sincerely,

Laura Bennett Head Teacher















